Point University

Dear ,

If we don’t hear from you by Monday at 5:00PM, you could lose your
payment from HEERF II.

We sent an email out earlier this week notifying you of the Federal
Government’s second round of Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF). At this
time, you have two options for the HEERF payment. Please select one:

e OPT IN: Apply all or a portion of your payment to your outstanding
balance. The remaining portion will be sent to you through your
BankMobile account.

To OPT IN, click here.

e OPT OUT: Receive the payment through your BankMobile account
without reducing any outstanding Spring '21 balance, if applicable.
To OPT OUT, click here.

Please click here for a short tutorial on the DocuSign process.

You will need to complete the Opt In or Opt Out form for the option you
choose for the HEERF Il payment no later than,MONDAY, March 1 at
5:00PM.

If you have any questions about this process, please contact the Student
Billing & Payment Center at Student.Billing@point.edu or call 706-385-1018.

Sincerely,

Point University
Student Billing and Payment Center

507 West 10th Street, West Point, GA 31833


https://point.edu/
https://point.edu/

